CASTLE SHANNON BOROUGH

BOROUGH OF CASTLE SHANNON
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Zoning Hearing Board of the Borough of Castle Shannon will hold a continuance of
the public hearing that was opened on Thursday, March 3, 2022 to consider the Notice
of Appeal filed by Bethany Christian Services regarding the property located at 4040
Willow Avenue (formerly St. Anne’s School). The appeal requests that the Zoning
Hearing Board grant a variance from the requirements of the Borough’s Zoning
Ordinance related to the use of the subject property and appeals from the interpretation
of the Zoning Officer.

The continued public hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, April 4, 2022, in the
Castle Shannon Municipal Center, 3310 McRoberts Road, Room 118, Castle Shannon,
PA 15234.

The application/appeal and attachments will be available for public viewing at the
Borough offices and at the hearing and residents may present their testimony directly to
the Zoning Hearing Board at the public hearing or may provide written testimony by
delivering the testimony to the Office of the Borough Code Enforcement Officer no later
than April 1, 2022.
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